
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Georges River College Peakhurst Campus will be operating a homework centre each Monday and 
Tuesday afternoon in the school library for interested students to complete homework and 
assessment tasks. The homework centre will be supervised by members of staff and the Student 
Representative Council (SRC) who will be available to assist students to complete these tasks. 
Students will be provided with light refreshments at the beginning of the session. 
 
The homework centre will commence in Week 4 of Term 1 and operate each Monday and Tuesday 
afternoon – during term time - between 3.00pm and 4.00pm until the end of the year. On the 
occasion that the homework centre will not operate, a message will be posted on the school 
website to notify parents and students.  
 
If a student chooses to attend the homework centre, they will be required to remain within the 
library until 4.00pm unless collected by their parents. 
 
Students who attend on Monday and/or Tuesday afternoons are required to bring sufficient 
homework / assignments to allow them to be fully engaged until 4.00pm. Students who attend the 
homework centre ill equipped or unprepared, often disrupt others. Students who arrive ill 
equipped, unprepared or who are disruptive will be asked to leave and their parents will be 
contacted.  
  
If you have any questions or queries relating to the homework centre, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me on the number provided above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hayley Diamond         Terry Vallis 
Head Teacher HSIE          Principal 
Homework Centre Co-ordinator 
 


